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The beginning of a new calendar year is upon us! This 
January, we are making an effort to hold onto our holiday joy 
throughout this month, and we are working extra hard to 
create a warm, friendly, and cuddly environment that is a 
comforting place for your little one during the winter months. 
We have plenty of books to read about winter! We know that 
language grows for little ones as they hear and mimic the 
words we say, and thinking skills grow as they associate 
meaning with the new winter words. As always, we will engage 
your child in various activities to promote development in all 
domains!  
 

We welcome the opportunity to get to know you and your 
family better this year! We consider it an honor to spend time 
with your child for part of the day. Best wishes to you and your 
family as we start the new year!  
 
 


